Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board



John Caputo Chairperson Rose Burton Spohn Director

ST. MARY SCHOOL -MASSEY MARCH 2018 - NEWSLETTER

JUNIOR/SENIOR KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION



Registrations for Junior and Senior Kindergarten (2018-19) are currently being accepted. If you have a

child who will be 4 years of age as of Dec. 31/18 for Junior Kindergarten, or who will be 5 years of age as of Dec. 31/18 for Senior Kindergarten, please call the school at 865-2772 for further information.

VALENTINE'S TEA A SUCCESS

Our Gr. 7/8 students held the Annual Valentine's Day Tea on February 9th. The event proved to be a great



success with over \$2900.00 being raised for the year-end trip. Many thanks to all Staff, students and community members who donated time, money and prizes.

HOLY CHILDHOOD MISSION BOXES



Students were sent home with collection boxes from the Holy Childhood Association. All coin donations are greatly

appreciated, and donations will be sent to children in need in impoverished parts of the world. Please send boxes back to the school during the week of Easter Monday, so that all donations will reach their proper destinations.

ESPANOLA HIGH SCHOOL ELEMENTARY BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

St. Mary Basketball teams will be competing in the EHS Future Spartan basketball tournament on the 1st of March. We wish them best of luck and great sportsmanship!

HSCDSB EAST DISTRICT BASKETBALL TOURNAMENTS

The St. Mary Boys' and girls' basketball teams recently competed in the East District Basketball tournaments held yearly in Blind River. We congratulate our teams for their excellent play and sportsmanship.



BIIDAABAN HOCKEY CLASSIC

St. Mary is once again proud of the players who represented our school so well at the



Biidaaban Classic Hockey Tournament in February, taking home the B Championship. Thanks again to Biidaaban school for hosting this great event.

Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board



WEATHER

Please listen to the radio for announcements regarding buses in case of bad weather. You can also refer to the Sudbury Student Services Consortium website:



http://www.businfo.ca/en/delays.php



EASTER

St. Mary will be closed on Good Friday (March 30th) and Easter Monday (April 2nd) for observance of the death and resurrection of Jesus.

ST. MARY SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

St. Mary School council will be meeting on Monday, March 26th at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. All are invited to attend.



SACRAMENT of CONFIRMATION



St. Mary School is working with Fr. Cecil Noronha to implement the

programming required for reception of the Sacrament of Confirmation. A special thank you to Mrs. Roy for helping these students attain this Sacrament.

Mass Times

Sat. @ 4:00 St. Francis of Assisi – Walford Sun. @ 9:00 St. Lawrence - Webbwood Sun. @ 11:00 Immaculate Conception, Massey

We thank Fr. Cecil for his ongoing support of St. Mary School.

SKATING



Students of St. Mary will be going skating at the arena on Friday, March 2nd. Grades JK-3 will be skating at 12:30, and Grades 4-8 are scheduled for 1:30. Helmets are mandatory for all participants on the ice.

MARCH BREAK

The last day of classes before the break will be Friday, March 9th. Students will return to school on Monday, March 19th.

ST. MARY WELCOMES BACK SISTER PAT CARTER

Sister Pat Carter is returning to St. Mary School on March 9th, but on this visit she will be teaching lessons on water using resources from Development and Peace. Throughout the day she will deliver age appropriate lessons to the various classes, as we prepare to walk in solidarity with our indigenous women, who walk to bring attention to water and its sacredness.